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Provide an overview of the goals of the Health Resources and Services
Administration’s Access Increases in Mental Health and Substance Abuse
Services (AIMS) award of $200 million in supplemental funding to Federally
Qualified Health Centers (FQHCs) in 09/17

Describe one FQHC’s approach in coordinating its response to the Office of
Inspector General (OIG) randomized audit of AIMS grantees in May 2019

Outline the lessons learned by the FQHC at the close of the OIG’s on-site audit
and the anticipated timeline for the OIG’s release of its final report
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